25th July 2023

TOWHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This Is to certify that Mr.Gitartha Borchetia has successfully completed internship In the field of Talent
Acquisition from 25-February-2023 to 25-July-2023.

During the perlod of his internship program with us, he has been exposed to the recruitment process in
the area of IT Staffing and was found diligent, hardworking and inquisitive.

We wish him every success in his life and career.
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EVP & Head Global Operations
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